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From:  
Sent: 15 June 2020 14:54
To: Licensing <Licensing@kirklees.gov.uk>
Subject: the rose and crown cop hill slaithwaite
 
dear sir/madam  i understand that the  liceense for the above  public house is under review ,for
alleged contravention of covid 19 regulations.I have availed myself of  takeaway service 
brought my 2.5 ltre plastic flaggon out to me .the few people who there ,maybe 6 or 8 were
definitely observing social distancing. I could not see any thing wrong and the 
told me that police had called in several times ,due to one local households complaints.In closing
I would also like to state the fact that  keeps very orderly pub ,never any trouble and
relaxed atmosphere in which to have a drink and a meal .the pub and the  are an asset
to our community .I trust you will bear these facts in mind in your deliberations  yours 




